
 
 

 

To: CPFI Board of Directors, 

 

For the 2017-2018 publication cycle, a fall issue with the theme, “CPFI Members Serve as The 

Hands and Feet of Jesus Around the World” was a huge success.  Most recently, the spring issue 

“Practicing Pharmacy Through a Christ-Centered Lens” should arrive in your mailboxes soon.  

The theme of th spring issue was graciously provided by Board Member Joy Greene.   

 

Please encourage those whom you know with great pharmacy with faith stories to share them 

with us to bless the membership.  I feel honored to be able to serve the membership in this 

capacity. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mary J. Ferrill, Pharm.D., FASHP  

Editor, Christianity & Pharmacy for the Christian Pharmacist Fellowship International 

561-803-2053 (phone)  

maryjferrill@gmail.com 


